
 
 

 

 

GOVERNING BOARD WORKING GROUP COMMITTEE 
Summary/Final Minutes 

July 30, 2020 
 
The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District’s Governing Board Working Group on 
Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members Present 
Mr. Gil Shearouse (Committee Chair) 
Dr. Mark Berry 
Mr. Tony Carnell 
Mr. Kevin Farrell 
Mr. David Kubala 
Ms. Linda MacGregor 
Mr. Glenn Page 
 
Members Not Present 
Hon. Boyd Austin 
Mr. Tim Perkins 
 
 
Review Scope of Work for 2022 Plan Update 
Members of the Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District staff presented the final scope 
of work for the 2022 Water Resource Management Plan update contract with Jacobs Engineering 
Group to the Governing Board Working Group.  
 
A motion to recommend approval of the scope of work for the 2022 Plan Update contract to the 
Executive Committee was made by Ms. Linda MacGregor, seconded by Mr. Tony Carnell, and 
passed without opposition.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   


